
 

 

Town Board Meeting  
March 13, 2017   5:30 P.M. 
Bradley Town Hall  
  
Chairperson Kevin Koth called the meeting to order. Supervisors Robert Eisenman, Bill Jelinek and Joan 

Hilgendorf were present.  

Public Comment-None 
 
The Treasurer’s report was presented as follows: Building & Office Equipment Fund - $108,322.03 
Equipment Fund - $132,137.40; General Savings Account - $359,619.13; Checking Account - $-
11,451.58; Cemetery Fund - $117,887.32; Construction - $39,000.00; Re-Evaluation Fund - $15,000.00 
and Greenwood Cemetery CD - $12,368.74.  
 
M/M Hilgendorf/Eisenman to approve the minutes from the February 13, 2017 board meeting. Motion 
passed 4-0.  
 
M/M Hilgendorf/Eisenman to approve the vouchers #4270 through #4295. Motion passed 4-0. 
 
M/M Koth/Hilgendorf to approve operator's licenses for Joelle Lund, Kenneth Fritzke, Jessica Rozell and 
Tracy Kaiser. Motion Passed 4-0. The operator's license for Jacob Schaper was denied due to previous 
offenses. 
 
Correspondence-None 
 
M/M Hilgendorf/Jelinek to approve the request from Arnott Plumbing to install a septic system on partial 
road right-of-way for Seely Katzenberg on property located at N11664 Roberts Road. Town chairman will 
sign off on a letter of approval once typed. Motion Passed 4-0. 
 
M/M Hilgendorf/Koth to continue with Tom Emmer for the mowing/cleaning at the parks and beach. The 
Bradley Town Hall was also added to that contract and approval was made to do a two year contract with 
Tom covering the 2017 and 2018 season. This contract is in the amount of $9,200.00 per year for the two 
year term. Motion Passed 4-0. 
 
Plan Commission had nothing as they did not have a meeting last month. Next Plan Commission meeting 
is scheduled for March 27th at 6:30pm. 
 
Road Report was given by Byron Lange - Klade road has some cutting and clean-up yet to do on it. 
Proposals for blacktop, pulverizing and grubbing went out and will be posted in the Tomahawk Leader on 
March 14th and March 21st. Proposals will be open on April 6th, 2017, grubbing at 10:30am and 
blacktop/pulverizing at 11:00am. Some residents have wood to move yet off of the road right-of-way from 
the cutting and Brian will get in touch with them to get it moved. 
 
As there was no other business the meeting was adjourned at 6:14p.m. 
 
The next meeting will be the Annual Meeting on April 18, 2017 at 5:30pm with the Regular Town Board 
Meeting immediately following. 
 
 
Kari Kiser-Clerk 
Town of Bradley   

 


